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SUBJECT:   

Distribution of a report in response to a 2013 budget proviso regarding future water quality monitoring recommendations.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
SUMMARY:

King County’s 2013 Budget, as adopted via Ordinance 17476, contains a proviso directing the Executive to submit a report by September 1, 2013 as a follow up to the 2012 comprehensive report on changes to the water quality monitoring program.  As specified in Ordinance 17476:

The report shall build upon the 2912 Report on King County’s Water Quality Monitoring Program by providing additional information, analysis and recommendations regarding current and proposed water quality monitoring activites as part of an overall strategic response to changing regulatory issues, public health concerns, liability  management issues, potential upland application of reclaimed water, emerging overlaps and synergy with stormwater National Pollution Discharge Elimination System permit requirements for water quality testing and monitoring and opportunities for coordination with cities, including cost-sharing.  

The transmittal of this report is expected after the distribution of the packet of staff reports for the September 4 meeting – and too close to the meeting time for staff review or analysis.  Therefore the report will be distributed at the meeting.   A briefing on the report is tentatively planned for the October Regional Water Quality Committee meeting.
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